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Monday 6th November 2023 

From the Principal, 
 
DET Scholarships  

The Department of Education administers over 200 different student scholarship awards annually.  

Applications for a range of scholarships open Sunday 1 October 2023 and close 11.59pm on Thursday, 1 February 
2024  

Scholarships are available to students who complete Years 4 to 12 in 2023.  

Students must apply for a scholarship for the year level they undertook in 2023, e.g. a student in Year 8 in 2023 would 
apply for a Year 8 scholarship.  
 
These school scholarships are for students who are studying in Victorian schools (Australia) and who are citizens or 
permanent residents of Australia.  
Details about how to apply can be found at this link   
 https://www.vic.gov.au/student-scholarships   
 
It gives full details about how to apply for scholarships through the website.  
 
 
Events  
The term ahead is a busy one with lots happening on the agenda. In particular will be our focus on the Arts which will 
revolve around two events.  
The first of these will be our STOMP Dance Concert which will be held on November 30th at 2.30 p.m. It will be 
similar to last year with STOMP working with our kids for four weeks prior to the performance. The big upside to this 
kind of performance is that all of the students have a chance to participate in a very collaborative process. Please keep 
the date free if possible. It will be held in the sensory garden if the weather is good, in Isurava if it’s not.  
The second big event will be the Art Show which will be held in December. We will give more specifics a little further 
down the track on this one, but it will be a 4.00-5.30pm time with Sausage Sizzle (and yes) a Coffee Cart . We will 
release more detail further down the track.  
As is also the tradition we will be running our swimming program in the last few weeks of term. Mr Bolton does a fine 
job of organising this program and once again you will soon be receiving information about that one.  
 

Continued next page….. 

 

We are a Child Safe School. 
All children have the right to feel safe and to learn. 

We are committed to protecting the wellbeing of students in our care. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Friday 10th November  Remembrance Day ceremony 10.50am—11.10am 
 
Monday 13th November World kindness day 
    Assembly, 3.00pm 
Wednesday 15th November Playgroup, 9.00am—11.00am 
    Uniform shop open for sales, 9.00am—10.00am 
Thursday 16th November Canteen open for sales 
    STOMP continues 
Friday 17th November  Foundation (prep) 2024 Transition, 2.30pm—3.15pm 
 
Monday 20th November Assembly, 3.00pm 
    Speechmasters 11.30am—1.30pm 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fstudent-scholarships&data=05%7C01%7CMikayla.Porteous%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ccf1acf92ae8847ef4b6508dbde50aa28%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638348210265857298%7


We celebrated Halloween on     
Tuesday 31st October. 
 
We had a dress up parade and then 
Miss Carlene set up a ghost           
piñata for the preps.  
 
We all had a turn at trying to break 
open the piñata.  
It was so much fun! Thanks Miss 
Carlene! 



Maxine and Amelia 
construct an array. 

Tessa learning about 
arrays. 

David and Kayan know 
how division and     
multiplication are      
related. 



Alexis and Lily explore 
the properties of prisms.  

Oliver, Aidan and       
Sulayman understanding 
cubic numbers. 








